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Good Afternoon Marty can we please get this chat submitted to the public record as per your
request, I do not how to do it.

From Chester Seitz to All Panelists:  01:38 PM
Is asking why for the mayor's proposed budget favors the police related to what I am not
supposed to talk about?
$29295 to police, btw
From Bryan von Lossberg to All Panelists:  01:48 PM
please make Gwen also a co-host
From Daniel Carlino to All Panelists:  02:26 PM
is there a certain time for public comment?
now is best for me, can’t stay
From Me to Everyone:  02:48 PM
some folks have reached out stating that chat for participants has been disabled, can we fix
that?
From Gwen Jones to All Panelists:  03:58 PM
Bryan I have a question...cannot raise my hand since am a co-host.  
From Bryan von Lossberg to All Panelists:  03:58 PM
understood
From Gwen Jones to All Panelists:  03:59 PM
But I can wait till he is done...It is about the rising level of calls to police.  I think he still has to
do CIP.
From Bryan von Lossberg to All Panelists:  03:59 PM
thanks
From Heather Harp to All Panelists:  04:17 PM
Thanks Bryan for circling back
From Heidi West to All Panelists:  04:43 PM
I gotta hop off. I will catch upon the last public comments later.  so sorry. 
From Leigh Griffing to All Panelists:  04:43 PM
Very sorry, must leave at 4:45. I will watch recorded meeting and please feel free to email me
with any questions.
From Me to Everyone:  04:43 PM
While I agree that other members should be allowed to speak before others who have spoken
before, it is by our own council rules, which are a little confusing due to covid that all
members of the public wanting to speak certainly should have the opportunity even if we go a
little long. Its hard to understand the procedures with online meetings and since we are
remaining online longer we should make some exceptions.
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From Julie Merritt to All Panelists:  04:45 PM
I'm able to stay a little late but I think it is only fair to give people who haven't spoken yet to
have a turn during the allotted time
From Me to Everyone:  04:50 PM
I agree with you Julie, Im just saying that hopefully we can all stay a bit longer to make sure all
voices are heard. 
From Marty Rehbein to All Panelists:  04:51 PM
Please make your comments in the public record.  Thank you.  MR


